From: ]

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment
Date: June 26, 2017 3:34:56 PM

————— Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 8:59 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Krystyna Szafran

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am flabbergasted that Hydro One has applied for a increase! This is insane......what is happening with
energy rates in Ontario is beyond bizarre.....totally unacceptable. My God.....will someone please put a
stop to this unbelievable situation!!

-- Attachment --
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